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We would like to introduce to you Tapestry

Tapestry is an online learning journal where we will be recording 
your child’s learning and development. You will be able to see 
snapshots of your child’s achievements and progress as they move 
through Nursery and Reception at West Acton Primary school. 

Tapestry is an easy-to-use and secure online learning journal 
helping staff and families celebrate your children's learning and 
development.

Soon you will be given access to see all of the wonderful things 
your child is doing at school. 

You will receive a link which when clicked on will take you through 
to the website to set up your account. Please look out for this email. 



Why are we using Tapestry? 

To create a strong home-school link in EYFS 

You will be able to see and share your child’s learning with them at 
home and you can talk together about what your child is doing at 
school 

You may wish to add your own observations of your child to 
contribute to their learning journal

Together we will build a very special journal of your child’s 
experiences and journey through their early education. Using photos 
and videos, staff and parents can ‘weave’ the story of each child, 
enabling these memories to be kept as a permanent record. The 
communication between staff and parents that Tapestry enables, 
helps build a shared understanding of how every child can reach 
their full potential. 



Where to find Tapestry 

To access the web browser version of Tapestry go to: 

www.tapestryjournal.com

You can also download the free Tapestry app for your phone or tablet which 
is very easy to use. Just search for the name “Tapestry mobile” in your App 
store and look out for the Tapestry logo.



Login Information 

In order to use Tapestry, the school will create a user account for you on 
the system. The account holder will be the person who is the first priority 
contact for your child.   

Your Username: This will be your email address. 

Your Password: You will receive an email generated by the school that 
contains a link you can follow to set up your own password and PIN 
number for Tapestry. The email will come from noreply@tapestryjournal.com

This link will expire 30 days after it has been sent. 

If you have any issues with logging in please see Miss Birch for assistance.  

mailto:noreply@tapestryjournal.com


Login Information 

Logging in for the first time:

Set your own password and pin



Login Information 

Login screen will look like this:  



Observations
Once logged in, you will see your child’s observations on your home screen 
in a list.

If you have more 
than one child in 
Nursery and 
Reception, you will 
able to see both of 
them in the same 
account. 



Viewing an Observation

To view an observation, click on 
the title or thumbnail image of 
an observation on the ‘Observation’ page.

Selecting any one of these will open 
up the observation for you to look at. 



Viewing an 
Observation



Observations

Will include a link to one or more of the seven areas of the EYFS 
curriculum: 

• Personal, social and emotional development (PSED)

• Communication and language (C&L) 

• Physical development (PD)

• Literacy (L)

• Mathematics (M)

• Understanding the world (UTW)

• Expressive arts and design (EAD)



Making an Observation
We would also love to see your contributions too. It is easy to add your own 
photos or observations to your child’s journal. Choose the ‘Add Observation’ 
option (or the ‘plus’ icon if using the app).



Making an Observation
Add the relevant information in the boxes on screen. Photos and videos 
may be uploaded by choosing the ‘add media’ option. (videos have to be 
less than one minute long).The observation will say “not in journal” until a 
member of staff has approved it. 



Security 

Please do not share your password with anyone

You will not be able to download photos directly from Tapestry. 

Please keep our children safe and do not screenshot photos or observations 
and share them anywhere online.  



At the end of the school year you will be able to download a PDF version 
of your child’s Learning Journal. By then it will be full of wonderful 
memories of their time in Nursery and Reception at West Acton and is a 
lovely keepsake. 

We hope that you enjoy seeing the photos, videos and observations that the 
staff are busy uploading to your child’s learning journal.

If you need any support in using Tapestry or have any questions please see 
your child’s class teacher or Miss Birch. 


